From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 8:02:33 AM

From: webmaster(@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 6:46 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2023-01-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
George Hobson

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Ontario Energy Board,

My wife and I are retirees with limited income. We moved to Guelph from the Greater Toronto Area several years
ago for more affordable living. Our income does not increase when inflation rises.

I read and tried to understand the extensive and very detailed explanation for the Enbridge gas price increases. I
also understand prices increases are inevitable. However, the large increase to the Union South Guelph rate zone (
former customers of Union Gas Limited ) is unfair. Especially, when Union North West ( former customers of
Union Gas Limited ) and Union North East ( former customers of Union Gas Limited ) are receiving large price
decreases.

All the rate zones in Guelph ( that were formerly Union Gas Limited ) should share in the increase more evenly.
Regardless of how you explain it, as a consumer, all I see is a significant hike in my rates.

Enbridge Gas is a monopoly. It is not possible to shop around to other natural gas providers when we are
dissatisfied with their price increases.

If the gas increases indicated are required. Irequest that you more evenly spread them between the rate zones that

were former customers of Union Gas Limited.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes





